
 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Monday 4th November 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

We are always looking at ways to raise funds for school, therefore we have decided this year we are organising a 

Christmas Fayre for our parents/carers, pupils and wider community to attend.  The Christmas Fayre will be held on 

Wednesday 11th December 2019 from 3.30pm-5.00pm. 

 

There will be a Christmas raffle, with many prizes up for grabs.  Tickets for the raffle will be on sale during the fayre 

only. The raffle will be drawn towards the end of the Christmas Fayre. 

 

Children will be asked to bring in donations of sweets and bottles for our tombola stalls, in which they will be allowed 

a ‘dress down’ day to take place on Friday 29th November 2019.  We will also gratefully receive raffle donations 

and/or cake donations and these will be on sale during the Christmas Fayre.  Please can any raffle donations be 

handed to the school office by Friday 6th December and any cake donations on the morning of Wednesday 11th 

December 2019. 

 

We hope to raise funds that our children of our school will be benefit from and look forward to seeing as many of our 

parents/carers/pupils at the Christmas Fayre. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

 

http://www.norwoodschool.co.uk/

